
Hello, my name is Ashley Simms, and I
have had the privilege of teaching at
Arborland Montessori for the past 20
years. I began my journey in the Upper
Elementary program, and over time, my

passion for working with upper
elementary and adolescent students
has only grown deeper. It has been an

honor to be part of the founding of our
junior high program, and I am incredibly
proud of what we have built together. I

am also excited about the continued
opportunities our program offers to

support and inspire our students.


